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Mr. President,

Bahrain welcomes the delegation of Senegal and thanks the presentation of the national report.  

Bahrain welcomes the positive steps taken by the Government of Senegal to strengthen its legal framework for the protection of women’s rights and gender equality, enabling a considerable number of women to enter the parliament. Women’s equality and empowerment is integral to all dimensions of inclusive and sustainable development. 

We have the following two recommendations:

1) Increase the proportion of women in decision making bodies as well as the relevant training

2) Expand efforts to centralize data collection for the elimination of discrimination against women as well as migration related statistics 

We wish Senegal success in its review.

Thank You, Mr President.
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